
1,000,000 AFFECTED.
650,000 LEFT HOMELESS.  
270 PEOPLE DEAD.  

WHAT ARE YOU DOING TO HELP?

HUMANITY FIRST
AFRICA FLOOD RELIEF FUND

URGENT APPEAL

The early onset of seasonal rains in Africa has caused severe flooding affecting 20 countries in a belt across central Africa from Senegal 
to Kenya. Millions face starvation and disease after catastrophic damage to local crops and clean water following the heaviest rains in 
three decades. The greatest danger currently looming over is shortage of food and drinking water along with the threat of outbreak of 
waterborne diseases and malaria. 

Humanity First aims to provide food, water and basic rations to the displaced people, particularly the vulnerable children. The Humanity 
First team is already present in most of these countries and has already responded to requests for help in Nigeria, Ghana, Uganda, Togo 
and Benin. Funds are required urgently to accelerate the distribution of essential supplies.  Volunteers of Humanity First are actively 
working to assist in this desperate situation. The victims are in urgent need of food, fresh water and medical supplies that are running 
dangerously low.  Humanity First is seeking generous contributions to continue with its relief efforts.

Donations for “Africa Flood Relief Fund” can be made online at www.humanityfirst.ca or through cheques written to:

Humanity First
245 Bowes Road
Concord, Ontario  L4K 1H8
Email us at info@humanityfirst.ca or call us: 416.440.0346.
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